
 

 

 
October 2, 2017 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
Viajeros is a group of 15 KIPP Booker T. Washington high school students who will be traveling to Costa 
Rica for 7 days during the summer of 2018. The trip is designed to provide students with a unique 
opportunity to enhance their Spanish language development as well as broaden their worldview. Each 
student attending has undergone a rigorous application process requiring him or her to obtain 
recommendations, write essays, and maintain a high grade point average. These students show a high 
aptitude for learning and a commitment not only to their education, but also to their community. We are 
proud to have them represent our school and we know that they will return and enrich our community with 
their experience.  
 
However, in order for this trip to be obtainable for these students, we need to raise $11,000. We are asking 
the New Orleans community to come together and help support these student delegates. Monetary (or 
itemized) donations of any sum are essential in order to guarantee this trip. Any way you can help to support 
our students is much appreciated. We will provide a receipt with proof of your donation for tax purposes. 
 
For your $100 donation, we will send you a postcard from Costa Rica.  
 
For your $200 donation, we will send you photos from our trip. 
  
For your $300 donation, we will send you a small souvenir from our trip.  
 
For your $500 donation or more, we will send you a small souvenir, promote your company on our social 
media channels and print your company logo on our promotional materials and t-shirts. 
 
*All checks should be made payable to KIPP Booker T. Washington High School. Donations can be mailed 
to:  
 
KIPP Booker T. Washington High School 
2514 Third Street 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70113 
 
 
Please consider donating to the students of Viajeros. We appreciate all of your support! 
 
¡Muchas Gracias! 
 
Ms. Jennifer Jeffers (Teacher Sponsor) 
 
Ms. Katie Deutsch (Teacher Sponsor) 
 
Principal Alex Jarrell  


